The New NY Bridge Project



June 1, 2018

The New NY Bridge Project NYS Thruway Authority 303 South Broadway, Suite 413 Tarrytown, NY 10591

Mr. Daniel Convissor Bike Tarrytown via email: danielc@biketarrytown.org

SUBJECT: Response to May 18, 2018 Letter

Dear Mr. Convissor:

Thank you for your May 18th letter to Director Driscoll regarding the side path extension of the Route 9/Interchange 9 project in Tarrytown. The project is currently in the design phase and has benefitted from public comments, including input received at an Open House last October. We welcome your additional input, and have shared same with the New NY Bridge project team.

Sincerely,

George Paschalis

Deputy Project Director for Outreach

The New NY Bridge Project

CC:

Ali Chaudhry

Hon. Joanne Mahoney Matthew Driscoll

Lance MacMillan Christopher Lee

Hon. Andrea Stewart Cousins

Hon. Thomas Abinanti